
We welcome all who enter the doors of this church. Just as God’s self-revelation is made complete in the Father, the 
Son, and the Holy Spirit, so do your prayers and presence make our worship service more complete. We pray that you 
may be strengthened and nourished as our community is enriched and uplifted by your presence among us. If you come 
as a visitor, we pray you will leave as a friend. Please sign our guest book. 
 

QUIETLY ENTER THIS HOLY PLACE TO HEAR GOD’S WORD FOR YOU 

• Remember to practice thankfulness and add a coin to your United Thank Offering box.  
•Remember to take a suggested shopping list and/or brown paper bag for the Saint John Paul II Food Pantry. 
 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH ANNOUNCEMENTS 

• Mission Plate - We will continue to collect offerings during July for YMCA Camp Foskett.  We hope to be able to 
send them a check that would cover at least partial payment for a camper. It really is "doing small things with great 
love."  
•Family Worship will be held on July 12 and 26. 
•Vacation Bible School will be held on Wednesdays, beginning July 8 and ending August 5.  Registration forms are 
now available on the table in the Narthex and on our website at www.holytrinitysouthbridge.org.  Lunch and snack 
provided.   
•A new sign up sheet for Flowers on the Altar is available on the table at the back of the church. 
•Free Summer Lunch for children under 18 at HTEC every week day from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 
•Free Summer Reading Program for students in grades 6, 7, & 8 in Southbridge on Tuesdays and Wednesdays from 
12:00 Noon to 12:45 p.m. 
•Free Summer Activities Program for students in grades 3 and under on Thursdays, 12:30 p.m. to 1:15 p.m.   
•American Red Cross Blood Drive @ HTEC, Saturday, July 25, 9:00 a.m. to  
2:00 p.m.  Volunteers needed!  Please see Tamsin. 
•Free Simple Supper at Elm Street Congregational Church, July 25 @ 4:30 p.m. 
 

CLASS INFORMATION: 

•Yoga Time will not meet in July and August.  Classes will resume in September. 
 

Community Yard Sale – Saturday, August 15 

Reserve a table now - inside or outside 10 x 10 spot is $10. Registrations available on the Narthex table.  
Interested in running the HTEC table?  See Joe DiSalvatore or Tamsin Lucey.  IF no one comes forward by 

July 12 to run the HTEC table, there will NOT be a HTEC table and we will NOT accept general donations - 
the Yard Sale will just be a Community Yard Sale. 

 

Summer Office Hours 

For July and August, the office will be open on Wednesday and Thursday from 9am-Noon unless otherwise 

noted on the bulletin. 

 
 


